
                                       

Friday, June 1st , 2018 

 

Welcome 

It was shared about A Community Thread (https://acommunitythread.com/) 
Welcome to A Community Thread. You'll find stories here of people who are making a positive 
impact in small ways and big and enriching the communities in which they live, work, and play. Click 
on an image to see to what they have to say. And be sure to come back soon as there will be a new 
story every week. And, if listening is more your style, you can subscribe to the podcast.  
Personal Note from Lori – I have been enjoying this greatly.  Inspiring me to keep 
on every day. 

Donna – The Kitchen re: Downtown Bend Panhandling 

3 years ago the Chief of Police and Downtown Businesses – about 20 
people to focus on the problem of Panhandling. 
 
Proposal was sent to the City Council 
 Changing Panhandling to Giving to local non profits 
  -Awareness 
  -Programs Available 
  -Where to donate 
$10,000 was given by Bend Businesses to help with educating by creating a 
website and banner. 
 
Email Blast 

1. Direct Donate Button 
2. Photos with Josh of volunteers 
3. Agreement to keep up 
4. Just Bend Non Profits 
5. Rotating in and out  looking at 4 or 5 under each category 

 
 

https://anchor.fm/a-community-thread


 
HOUSING FOR ALL – Lisa Doby and Scott Acock 
 Lisa is Co Chair 
 Scott is Staff Lead 
 
 Community Readiness 
  Housing is #1 Issue 
  Economic Development Plan 
 
 Regional Housing – Committee Together 

1. Data 
2. Unified Voice 
3. Funding 

 
Support and Network Needed 
 
Focus on: 

1.  Data Analysis 
2. Best Practices 
3. Outreach Material – telling stories 
4. Advocacy 
5. On Stop – Clearing House for information 

 
COIC role is to set the table and administrate funding 
 Also rewrite the Regional Housing Assessment 

 
 Main goal – support those at the table and Advocacy 
 
 Q and A – please email Scott with more questions see flyer 
 
PIT Count – Hope and George 
 
 Community Forums are set up check the HLC Website. 
 

Open Community Event so invite all.  Press Release is out along with a Face 
book ad. 
 



 
 

Redmond Camps Update – Colleen and Matt 
 
Eviction on June 4th 
Formal Eviction so they have 24 hours to comply 
Everyone is working together 
 
Redmond Services available to them: 

1.  Jericho Road 
2. COVO 

There is no temporary shelter set up for them at this time. 
 
We know this will happen again so working on preventation. 

 
 

Next Month’s Meeting July 6th  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 Introduction – Laura Campbell – CO Community Liaison 
 
  *Supported by OSHU 
   Research Resource 
   Data given decisions 
  *PIT Count 
   Survey 
   Doing Count 
  *Coordinated Entry Program 
 
 Provide Free Services 
  Accounting System for Donations 
  Technical Support for Grants  
  
 Coordinated Entry is about relationships 
 
 CE Evaluation Project 
  *Survey takes about 45 minutes 
  *Look at helping clients to meet all their needs 
  *More Collaborative 
  *How can we do more 
  *Demonstrate we are collaborative to get more funding to do more 
 
“We can always do more as a community!” 
    
 

Next HLC meeting will Friday, May 4th  at 8:00 am 


